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Metropolitan Anthony presented Patriarchal award
to head of Department for Relations with Russia of Aid
of the Church in Need foundation

DECR Communication Service, 17.05.2023.  

On May 17, 2023, the chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate Department for External Church Relations,
Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk, received at the DECR the head of the Department for Relations
with Russia of the Aid to the Church in Need (Kirche in Not) foundation, P. V. Gumenyuk. 

 Metropolitan Anthony presented to the guest the Patriarchal award, the Order of St. Seraphim of Sarov
(Degree III) in connection with his 60th birthday. 

 Present at the ceremony was the DECR secretary for inter-Christian relations, Hieromonk Stephen
(Igumnov). 



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90348/
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